
From: bob.jones <bob.jones@newleafcorp.ca>
Date: Wed, Apr 6, 2016 at 3:07 PM
Subject: Fwd: Update with 
To: 
Cc: Bob Jones <bob.jones@newleafcorp.ca>

,

Attached is the email I sent to Jim & Brian ... FYI.

Let me know when you are available for a call on T4G?

Regards, 

Bob

Mobile : 647-519-

Sent from Samsung Mobile

-------- Original message --------
From: "bob.jones"
Date:04-06-2016 2:58 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: Jim Young , brian.reddy@newleafcorp.ca
Cc: Bob Jones
Subject: Update with 

Jim / Brian,

As a follow up to the email from , I met with  on Monday to provide an update.

We had a good meeting and  is positive on the CTA decision and certainly an advocate of our
successful relaunch.

Going forward, I suggest you guys send  a note acknowledging the outstanding invoice for prior work
done (I have included copies of the invoice and the work summary if you need them).  I think you should
also describe the process / timing for payment, once the investment funds are realized.

Finally,  I suggest Brian be the ongoing focal point for , as it is really the payment issue to be
managed.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Bob

Mobile : 647-519-

Sent from Samsung Mobile

1 of 2



2 attachments

 Work Done for NewLeaf 14-Apr-2015.doc
695K

Invoice-0000108 NewLeaf May 20, 2015.pdf
59K
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